
November 20, 2020 

 

TO:   FCC IBFS   

FROM:  Donna Yopp, AT&T Manager – Network Compliance 

SUBJECT:  AT&T Surrendering AT&T CORP Earth Station License E960036 & E090084 
 
  
AT&T Corp respectfully request, to surrender Earth Station Call Signs E960036 and E090084. 

Earth Station Licenses are not in use, nor will be utilized, in the future.  Therefore, surrendering Earth 

Station Call Signs E960036 and E090084. 

If you have any questions, please contact Donna Yopp (Donna.Yopp@att.com), or on (404-984-9475).  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 Donna Yopp 
 
Donna Yopp  
AT&T  
Manager – Network Compliance 

 

 


